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Good evening,
 
Please find attached letter.
 
Kind regards,
 
Dale
 
 
Dale Rodmell 
Assistant Chief Executive 
National Federation of Fishermen's Organisations 
30 Monkgate 
York 
YO31 7PF 

Tel: +44 (0)1904 635430 
Mob:  
Email: Dale.Rodmell@nffo.org.uk 
Web: http://www.nffo.org.uk/
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Chief Executive: Barrie Deas 
 
30 Monkgate 
York YO31 7PF  
  
 
Tel:  01904 635430 
Fax:  01904 635431 
Email:  nffo@nffo.org.uk        President: Tony Delahunty 
Web:  www.nffo.org.uk                  Chairman: Andrew Pascoe 


 


Our ref: NFFO/3729/DR 
Your ref: EN010079 


 
Hornsea Project Three Case Team 
National Infrastructure Planning 


Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 


Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 
15th January 2019 


 
Dear David Prentis, 


 
Application by Orsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Ltd for an Order 
Granting Development Consent for the Hornsea Project Three Offshore 


Wind Farm:  Deadline 4 submission 
 


The following is offered in response to questions raised with respect to deadline 
4. 
 


Q2.6.1: The cumulative effects assessment issues remain under discussion and 
will be updated via the Statement of Common Ground which we expect will be 


submitted in time for deadline 5. 
 
Q2.6.3:  We understand that Orsted will provide an updated outline Fisheries 


Coexistence and Liaison plan and that will among other amendments include 
clarification that exposed cables will be reported.  Whilst we welcome the 


clarification, we maintain that the matter should be explicitly secured via the 
DCO/DML as detailed in our response to deadline 3. 
 


Yours sincerely, 


 
Dale Rodmell 
Assistant Chief Executive 
 
Cc: Laura Opel (MMO); Richard West (MMO) 
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Dear David Prentis, 

 
Application by Orsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Ltd for an Order 
Granting Development Consent for the Hornsea Project Three Offshore 

Wind Farm:  Deadline 4 submission 
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4. 
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submitted in time for deadline 5. 
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Dale Rodmell 
Assistant Chief Executive 
 
Cc: Laura Opel (MMO); Richard West (MMO) 


	Submission deadline 4 - NFFO response to questions_Redacted
	190115  Deadline 4 response - NFFO_Redacted



